

Name:

Class: 11A

PRACTICE TEST 11

I. PRONUNCIATION: Choose the word (A, B, C or D) that has underlined part is pronounced differently from the rest.

1. A. swimmer B. sword C. swallow D. swam
2. A. supply B. dirty C. energy D. happy

II. VOCABULARY & GRAMMAR:

Choose the best option (A, B, C or D) to complete the following sentences.

1. Many rare _____ of animals are in danger of extinction.
A. species B. classes C. beings D. pairs
2. The natural environment consists _____ all natural resources.
A. in B. of C. to D. on
3. Because power demand is increasing very rapidly, fossil fuels will be _____ within a relatively short time.
A. set up B. come across C. taken in D. used up
4. Our post office is equipped _____ advanced technology.
A. with B. by C. of D. in
5. The Asian Games have been advancing _____ all aspects.
A. on B. at C. in D. for
6. My friend, _____ I visited last week, is taking a holiday soon.
A. that B. whom C. which D. whose
7. The train, _____ was already an hour late, broke down again.
A. that B. where C. which D. when
8. My friend _____ shows a great talent for art.
A. , that lives next to my house, B. that lives next to my house,
C. , who lives next to my house, D. who lives next to my house

III. WORD FORM

Supply the correct form of word in bracket to fill in the blank to make a meaningful sentence (0.5 points)

1. It is an occasion when strength and sport skills are tested; friendship and _____ are built and promoted. (SOLIDIFY)
2. _____ take part in this event with great enthusiasm. (PARTICIPATE)

IV. READING

A. Read the following passage and choose the letter (A, B, C or D) to indicate the correct word or phrase that best fits each of the numbered blanks.

Whenever we read about the natural world nowadays, it is generally to be made direct predictions (1)_____ its imminent destruction. Some scientists go so far as to assert that from now on, the world can no longer be called "natural", in so far as future processes of weather, (2)_____, and all the interactions of plant and animal life will no longer carry on their time-honored way, unaffected by man. There will never be such a thing as "natural weather" again, say such writers, only weather manufactured by global (3)_____. There (4)-_____ other equally influential scientists who argue that climate, for example, has changed many times over the centuries and that what we are experiencing now may simply be part of an endless circle of change, rather than (5)_____ disaster of a global scale.

- Question 1. A. about B. on C. at D. towards
 Question 2. A. change B. atmosphere C. climate D. even
 Question 3. A. warm B. warming C. warmer D. warmest
 Question 4. A. are B. is C. am D. was
 Question 5. A. a B. an C. some D. any

V. ERROR IDENTIFICATION: Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the underlined part that needs correction.

1. People are affecting the water supply by using water for industrial and agriculture.
 A. are B. affecting C. water supply D. industrial
 2. Our well-trained staff always are thoughtful and courteous to customers.
 A. well-trained B. always are C. and D. to customers

VI. Writing

1. The man was injured in the accident last night. I met him 2 days ago. (*joining the two sentences using relative pronouns*)
 => The man.....
 2. The church is over 500 years old. Our class visited it last summer. (*joining the two sentences using relative pronouns*)
 =>
 3. The environmental project which was conducted at my school was successful.
 (*reducing the sentence using past participle*)
 =>
 4. The pilot was the only man that survived the crash. (*reducing the sentence using infinitive phrases*)
 =>

VII. Listen and write T or F

Question 1. The first meeting is next month.

- A. True B. False

Question 2. His family name is Metcanfe.

- A. True B. False

Question 3. To join a club, he has to fill in the form online with the help of the administrator.

- A. True B. False

Question 4. The administrator asks some questions, except health problems.

- A. True B. False

VIII. Read and choose the best answer

The Amazon rainforest is the largest tropical rainforest in the world. Amazingly, over one third of the world's animal species live there, and many of them are only found in the Amazon. Let's meet some of the animals!

Hyacinth Macaw

The Hyacinth Macaw is the largest parrot by length in the world. It is 100 centimeters long from the end of its tail to the top of its head. Its body is covered with beautiful blue feathers.

Amazon River Dolphin

The Amazon river dolphin is commonly known as the "pink dolphin" because of its pink skin. It looks pink because its blood vessels are very close to the surface of its skin. It is considered the smartest of the river dolphins. Its brain size is 40% larger than that of humans!

Golden Lion Tamarin

The golden lion tamarin is a small monkey that has bright, reddish-orange hair around its face. Its hair makes it look like a little lion. It moves its nest frequently so that predators can't find it. Its slender arms and legs, sharp claws, and long tail help it live in the trees.

Poison Dart Frog

Ranging from 1.5 cm to 6 cm in length, the poison dart frog is very tiny. But its bright, colorful skin is poisonous. If a predator tries to eat the frog, the poison will paralyze the predator almost instantly. Unfortunately, many animals in the Amazon, including the examples above, are endangered. Some of them have lost their habitats because of deforestation, while others have been hunted for their beautiful fur. If we want to see these amazing animals in the future, we must protect the Amazon rainforest.

1. What is this passage mainly about?

- a. predators and their prey
- b. deforestation in the Amazon
- c. various plant species in the Amazon
- d. the Amazon's amazing animals and their features

2. Which is NOT true about the Hyacinth Macaw?

- a. It lives only in South America.
- b. It is hunted for its beautiful fur.

- c. It is covered with beautiful blue feathers.
 - d. It is the largest parrot in the world by length.
3. Which is NOT one of the conditions that help the golden lion tamarin live in the trees?
- a. sharp claws b. slender arms and legs
 - c. long tail d. reddish orange hair Inference
4. What can be inferred from this passage?
- a. Amazon river dolphins are the smartest animals.
 - b. Many animals will disappear if deforestation continues.
 - c. Poison dart frogs can't kill animals that are bigger than them.
 - d. The golden lion tamarin will eat meat because of deforestation.
5. Which can replace the word "instantly" in line 28?
- a. immediately b. interestingly c. slowly d. strangely